Wednesday, Feb. 10, 2016

Parents and families,

Let me start by saying thank you. You have been tremendous partners with your child’s
teachers and principals over the past several years as we have raised standards and



for the rest of this school year. This change applies to both Part | and Part Il of TNReady,
as well as social studies.

Your district leaders, principal, and classroom teachers have worked tremendously hard
over the last several months to prepare both your student and the technology to be ready,
and that is work we know will still pay off. The questions your student practiced on a
computer are the same types of questions they will see on the paper version of
TNReady, and those questions will ask your child to use critical thinking and problem-
solving abilities. In addition, developing keyboarding and typing skills are both part of our
state’s digital literacy expectations (which apply to grades K-12) and match the real-world






